DPW Welcomes Federal Ruling on Voting in Wisconsin

Written by Democratic Party of Wisconsin
Tuesday, 22 September 2020 09:35 -

E'-. R
-E ';;.‘
w R
it A

Vig | u.,i..

WISCONSIN -- The following is a statement from Democratic Party of Wisconsin spokesperson
Courtney Beyer on today’s federal court ruling on the Democratic Party of
Wisconsin and Democratic National Committee’s lawsuit regarding registration and ballot
deadlines in November:

“We welcome the court’s decision to expand voting in Wisconsin so that more voters
have the opportunity to register and have their voices heard in this election. We will
continue toll ensure Wisconsinites have the information they need to successfully cast
their ballot.”
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